
2017 KINDERGARTEN - FIFTH GRADE CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
INFORMATION LETTER

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you are aware, the Kindergarten through Fifth grade students have been preparing for our annual Christmas concert, 
which will be held on Friday, December 15, 2017 at 7:00 pm at Saint Mary’s O’Laughlin Auditorium. In addition, 
there will be a rehearsal for the December 15 concert at the auditorium during the school day. �e permission slip for the 
�eld trip is attached to this document. Please �ll out the bottom portion of the �eld trip form and return it no later than 
December 8, 2017.  THIS IS THE LAST CHANCE TO ORDER YOUR TICKETS IF YOU HAVE NOT 
ALREADY DONE SO. You may order them online here: bit.ly/CKSCONCERT (case sensitive). Tickets will not be 
sold at the door, so the last day to order them online will also be on December 8 to ensure that everyone receives their 
tickets prior to the concert. Please direct all ticket questions to Jill Gerencher at jgerencher@christthekingon-
line.org. 
 
For the concert, students are asked to wear dressy clothing such as a shirt, the darkest pair of pants/skirt they own, and a 
tie or a nice dress (red, green, black, or any combination of these colors). However, if your child has a special Christmas 
out�t, of any color, he or she is certainly welcome to wear this. Just a note that the stage becomes very warm while the 
children are performing, so I would recommend dressing lightly, if possible (avoid sweaters, etc). On that evening, the 
doors will open at 6:00 pm, and I am asking that students arrive by 6:30 pm. 

Upon arrival in the evening, kindergarten and �rst grade students will give you their coats, hats, etc. and proceed to the 
steps to the left of the entrance. I will be standing in the foyer to point the students in the correct direction. Once 
kindergarten and �rst graders complete their portion of the program, they will proceed to the balcony and sit in the 
available seats until the program is complete. Please come to the balcony to pick up your child after the program. Second 
through �fth grade students will also give you their coats, hats, etc., however, they will go up to the balcony using the 
steps to the right of the entrance. Once they are in the balcony, students will sit in their assigned seats until it is time for 
their portion of the concert. After the concert is complete, I am asking that second and third grade parents come to the 
balcony to pick up their child, while fourth and �fth grade parents should pick their child up directly from the stage.

�e students and I are eagerly anticipating the Christmas concert! In the meantime, please let me know if you have any 
questions by contacting me at efox@christthekingonline.org or 574-272-3922, ext. 206.

�ank you very much!

Sincerely,
Erica Fox
Music Teacher


